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Thursday 27th January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the Upper Key Stage 2 PHSE curriculum, we will be delivering a series of lessons under the heading 
Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) to Year 6 pupils the week beginning Monday 14th February. 
 
Our aims are to encourage children to reflect and understand both the physical and emotional changes that 
affect them at this time.  The lessons will focus on: 
 
* Emotional changes during puberty 
* Physical changes during puberty for boys and girls (including opportunities to discuss sanitary protection) 
* The human life cycle (linked to the National Curriculum Programme of Study) 
* Personal hygiene 
* An awareness of how their bodies work and develop 
* Recognition of relationships/loving environment 
* Conception and contraception 
 
Lessons will be delivered by class teachers in classes offering optimum ease for discussion in a safe environment. 
Through circle time, quizzes, videos and discussions, children will engage with the different areas within the 
topic. 
 
We will be holding a PSHE meeting so that there is an opportunity for parents and carers to view the materials 
in full. If you would like to attend the meeting, we will adhere to our risk assessment in the hall. The meeting 
will take place on Thursday 3rd February at 2:30pm. Once we know how many parents would like to attend the 
meeting, we will confirm the date and time, as we may need to hold more than one meeting to accommodate 
everyone safely.  
 
 If you have any more specific concerns in relation to your child, please make an appointment to see Mrs 
McAvoy (PHSE Lead) and Mrs Swain (Year Six Leader), via the school office so we can work together to provide 
an accessible programme.  We should be grateful if you would sign the reply slip below to acknowledge receipt 
of this letter and return the slip to school as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs McAvoy and Mrs Swain  
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I have read the PSHE letter regarding Sex and Relationships Education for ___________________ in class 
________. 
 
I will/will not be attending the meeting. 
 
Signed ______________________________________________ 
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